CHILDREN AND YOUTH
MAJOR GROUP OF UNEP

Inputs from the Children and Youth Major Group
For the Committee of Permanent Representative Sub-Committee Meeting, 23rd
September 2021

https://www.unep.org/events/subcommittee-meetings/committee-permanent-representatives-subcom
mittee-meeting-52

Intervention on Agenda Item 4. Update on regional preparations for the
resumed session of the UNEA-5 and UNEP@50

Thank you very much Chair. Dear delegates, | am Yugratna Srivastava from India - focal point
for the Children and Youth Major Group.

Congratulations to the chair of the CPR on her election and we are glad to have your
leadership.

With regard to UNEP@50, the Children and Youth Major Group together with the Science and
Technology Major Group have been coordinating the UNEP@50 Task Force which, among
other activities, will produce a UNEP We Want report on the occasion of the 50th anniversary
commemoration of the UNEP. The work and mandate of this Task Force was also outlined in
the Strategic Plan on UNEP@50 prepared by the Secretariat which was approved by UNEA
5.1 in February 2021.

We would like to request, with the indulgence of the chair, for a presentation spot at the
upcoming CPR meeting on the 28th of September 2021, where we would like to present an
update on the work of the Task Force to the committee.

We will be very grateful for your consideration on the same, Madam Chair.
Thank you.

Delivered by:
Yugratna Srivastava (India)

Submitted on behalf of the constituency by:

Teresa Oberhauser & Yugratna Srivastava

Children and Youth Major Group Focal Points

teresa.oberhauser@aegee.eu, yugratna.srivastava@plant-for-the-planet.org
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